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We’re off to a great start in Music, 
Orangewood Cougars!!

Shout out to all who are 
practicing safe behaviors, 
especially entering and exiting 
the room, and during movement 
during classtime.

Shout out to all students who are 
using their creativity to create 
wonderful pieces of art!

6-8 Leadership      Snell

We have been helping Kindergarten 
and 1st grades with beginning of the 
school year goals.We will also 
continue helping with district 
required testing.  We are so 
fortunate to be able to help!

Volleyball has begun for our 7/8th 
School team.  Next up is Cross 
Country for all students, 
Cheerleading and Boys 
basketball.

Look for more information soon.

When done:

Email 
oroffice@wesdschools.org 

the link to your 

newsletter and 

tell her it’s 

done. DOUBLE 

CHECK that you 

have given her 

editing 

privileges. 

Sarah will print 

the paper 

version and 

place in your 

box for 

distribution.

Gen Music, K-4  Virolainen

K-2 Steady beat, singing in unison, demonstrating safe 

behaviors

3-4: Review melodic movement, reading rhythms, good vocal 

production

5. Review steady beat, reading rhythms, and expectations

We are learning about…
K-1 -  Drawing and learning about shapes
2-3 - David Goes to School - having fun with 
school rules
4-5 - Creating a hand self-portrait
6-7-8 - Creating doodle art (abstract) using 
lines and coloring, painting and adding 
patterns

Art / Schabacker Art/ Alzuhairi

Our band students are off to a very strong start! 
All classes have started mastering the first three 
notes on their instrument. At this point, students 
should be bringing instruments home to 
practice.

Band, Chaisson

Please remind students to wear athletic shoes and to bring a water 
bottle to class.
We started with introductions and procedures.  All 
students did various activities; king/queen of the court, 
Ship to Shore. Our K-2 played Slap ball.  Older grades 
(3+) were introduced to the Fitnessgram assessment. 
And the 6-8th graders are learning volleyball.

P.E. Logie & Wieser

Instructions:

1. File > “make a 

copy” of selected 

slide

2. Once copy is 

made, rename it 

“Grade Level + 

Month”.

3. “Share” with your 

teammates, Sarah 

Moreno, Emily 

and Heather. Give 

them all editing 

privileges.

4. On newsletter, 

change special 

area and/or 

teacher name, 

then type in info 

for each element. 

If you want to add 

photos, feel free 

to insert them!

We are learning about….
K-1: Drawing and learning about colors.
2-3: Colors and getting to know me.
4-5: Creating simple portraits with color.
6-7-8: Drawing self portraits. Understanding 
to use observation skills, by looking at line 
and value.

mailto:oroffice@wesdschools.org

